HAPPY HOLIDAYS -

At a time of shared responsibility and global togetherness,
we wish you peace, prosperity, health and great happiness
this holiday season and during the year ahead.
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Please be advised that the BMA will be closed from 3 p.m. on Friday, 24 December 2021
and will resume operations on Wednesday, 29 December 2021 at 8:30 a.m. The BMA will also
be closed on Monday, 3 January, 2022 to observe New Year's Day.
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